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New CFO at WM-data

Leif Carlsson, formerly Chief Financial Officer at WM-data, has assumed a new position involving
executive responsibility for WM-data’s Swedish operations.

Peter Sävje, formerly Vice President – Finance at the Länsförsäkringar Liv life insurance company, has been
appointed to succeed Leif Carlsson as CFO. Peter’s appointment becomes effective on October 1.

For additional information contact: Rickard Petri, Leif Carlsson or Crister Stjernfelt
tel: +46-8-670 20 00

WM-data is one of the Nordic area’s leading IT companies. Group sales for 2000 amounted to SEK 13 125 million and the number
of employees are now approximately 8,500.
WM-data’s business concept is to provide “customer benefit through a complete range of IT-related services”. And that means that
WM-data offers solutions in all areas of information technology.
For more information, visit the company website at www.wmdata.com.


